
SOUTH HAMPTON ESTATES UPDATE 

Community Partnership Wrap-up: 

- 416 Residences
- Virtual comunity meeting on 4/20/2021
- Community cleanup & block party on 5/22/2021
- 97% Decrease in code violations

Thank you to everyone that participated 
in the South Hampton community 

cleanup and block party event! 

Click here to view more photos. 

Special appreciation to 

everyone that participated 

in this rewarding 

neighborhood experience! 

��

3 
Cleanup 

Volunteers 
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Tools Checked 

out from Tool Trailer 

40 
Block Party 
Attendees 

5,320 
Total pounds of 
debris removed 

at cleanup 
event 

Mike and Elena McMichael, 18-year 
residents of the neighborhood were happy 
to learn about the Tool Sharing Program 
and borrowed a pole saw, loppers, and a

weed eater. Learn more about the 
program at https://arlingtontx.gov/tools. 

The block party was a great success! 

Mayor Pro Tern Victoria Farrar-Myers 

and Council member Raul Gonzalez 

were in attendance. 

Learn more about 

Neighborhood Enhancement 

Team initiatives here: 

https :/ /arl i ngtontx. gov /net 
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https://www.arlingtontx.gov/city_hall/departments/code_compliance/we_can_help/tool_sharing_program
https://ibb.co/album/BcZ7XF
https://www.arlingtontx.gov/city_hall/departments/code_compliance/get_involved/neighborhood_enhancement_team

